April 28, 2023
Dear Parents,

Second grade students will be participating in the InView Test on Wednesday, May
3 and Thursday, May 4. This is not a state test, but rather a test of cognitive
abilities. The results will help to understand the skills and abilities of each student
and also aid in understanding academic success. Once we have received the results
they will be sent home to you.

The test is done in sections and will be administered online. All testing will be
completed during the morning. In the event of absence, students will be given the
opportunity to make up the test on another day.

To best prepare your child for this assessment please have them arrive at school on
time, get a good night’s sleep, and eat a good breakfast.

Thank you,
Jennifer Valenti, Stevenson School Testing Coordinator
The Second Grade Team



